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What we have been learning this week. 

 

 To mark make, and write the sound ‘r’. 

 To sort different sounds. 

 Using their imaginations to make rockets using the playdough. 

 Following instructions to paint rockets in the nursery garden. 

 Recognising different numbers and matching the correct amount of objects. 

 

Thank you for bringing in different items beginning with ‘R’ this week, the children enjoyed 

sharing these with their friends. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

                                      

 

 

Topic (Next 

week) Space/ 

Aliens Love 

Underpants 

 

Maths – To name different 2D shapes. 

Literacy – To hear and say the initial sound A/a. 

Things to do at home 

 

 Can you please bring in an item that begins with ‘A’ and name this item at home.  

 

 Please return your slips for our exciting Christmas workshops as soon as possible if you 

have not already done so. 

 

 Next week we will be looking at different shapes, please encourage your child to talk 

about different shaped objects they see at home. Are they round, tall etc? 


